
 

 

               
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
Contact:  Payton Holtkamp 

Panhandle Groundwater Conservation District 
(806) 883-2501 

pholtkamp@pgcd.us 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

Panhandle Groundwater District Scholarship Recipients 
 

WHITE DEER, TX. (May 14, 2024) – Since 2002, Panhandle Groundwater Conservation District 
(PGCD) has provided scholarship funds to 63 deserving high school seniors in our District. The 
scholarship is based on grades, extracurricular activity involvement, financial need, and an essay 
with the topic provided by the District. 
 

Panhandle Groundwater Conservation District proudly presents the 
2024 Scholarship Recipients. 

 
First Place – Ja’Zhana Henderson of Palo Duro High School in Amarillo, TX,  will be receiving a  
 $2,000 scholarship per year for 4 years ($8,000 total - $1,000/semester). 
 
Second Place – Whitney Kennedy of Panhandle High School in Panhandle, TX will be receiving a  
 $1,500 scholarship per year for 4 years ($6,000 total – $750/semester). 
 
Third Place – Gage Whatley of Groom High School in Groom, TX will be receiving a  
 $1,000 scholarship per year for 4 years ($4000 total - $500/semester). 
 
 
For more information about the Panhandle Groundwater Conservation District Scholarship 
Program please visit the District’s website at  www.pgcd.us or by calling the District Office and 
speaking with Payton Holtkamp at 806-883-2501.  
 
 

https://www.pgcd.us/

